Canadice Town-Wide Reassessment 2020
Informal hearings have been concluded and hearing results will be mailed May 1st.  Any comparable property information already requested is still being processed and will be mailed May 1st.
The Tentative Assessment Roll will be posted on the Canadice website May 1st. 
If you are interested in having comparable property information sent to you, please call the Assessment Office and leave a detailed message with your name, property address and phone number.  Or send an email to assessor@canadice.org.  The town hall is closed, but phone messages and emails will be checked and responded to.
Phone appointments may be scheduled with the Assessor after May 1st to discuss the Tentative Assessment Roll by calling 585-367-2050, Ext 4# or email the office at assessor@canadice.org.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The formal night for Assessment Review is scheduled for May 28th.
